
Hoover 
Happenings

Week of 12/9/24 



Ms. Williams 
This week we got to paint 
plastic ornaments and we 

enjoyed being creative with it. 



Mrs. Wohlfeill
This week, we used 100’s charts to help us count our Wohlfskis!



Mrs. Gorski
This week in Kindergarten we enjoyed listening to and comparing 
different versions of the Gingerbread Man.  We ended the week by 
making cute gingerbread crowns.  



Mrs. Becker
Text

Mrs. Dimas read the 
book, Boxitects, to us 
on Zoom. We learned 
new vocabulary words 
and loved seeing the 
other classes on the 
zoom, as well.

We have been 
learning about 
greater than and 
less than with 
the help of our 
crocodile friend!



Mrs. Hughes Ended our week 
with a little 

“FUN” Friday!



Mrs. Yager
Text



Mrs. Beller
Students worked hard 
this week  reading 
different passages and 
finding the main idea!



Ms. Culver
During our Language Arts unit, the 
class had the  opportunity to pair up 
with a  partner to research  and report 
on a weather condition.   

We had a  pack meeting with our second grade class, and read the 
book How to Lose Your Friends  and played the game Train Wreck in 
our sharing circle.  



Mrs. Suder
We had many great learning activities this 
week, but the favorite was a card game called, 
“Make 10”. We also had our last life skills class 
and students had a lot of fun acting out 
scenarios.



Ms. Johnson
Lab: Let’s Make Waves! Wave Energy



Mrs. Houston
For our PAW celebration, we voted for a 
GAGA ball tournament with Ms 
Johnson’s class. We had such a fun 
time and showed great sportsmanship!



Mr. LeMere
With the excitement from the week we did not take any 
photos, so let enjoy some throwbacks! We have begun 

working with fractions so be sure any baking you do 
throughout this holiday season to engage our kiddos with 

it. In science we are understanding food chains. Our 
ecosystem projects are in full swing.



Mrs. Gaedcke
We have been working on 

our final projects for our 
Ecosystems unit!  Students 

have been becoming 
“experts” on their chosen 
ecosystem and have been 

creating Google Slide 
decks to present their 

knowledge!


